
	

A	fond	farewell	to	100-year-old	Veteran	and	Branch	480	charter	member	
	

	

Roy	Fetherstonhaugh	
	

July	3,	1921	–	Sept.	15,	2021	

	

																																							 	
	

A	proud	Second	World	War	Veteran,	Roy	enlisted	in	the	Royal	Canadian	
Army	Service	Corps	on	April	23,	1941	and	served	in	the	United	Kingdom	and	
Continental	Europe.	He	had	grown	up	in	Westboro	and	was	one	of	the	
Veterans	instrumental	in	obtaining	a	charter	for	the	new	branch	in	1948.	
	

Branch	flags	are	flying	at	half-mast	until	after	his	interment	on	Sept.	22	at	
Capital	Memorial	Gardens.		

	

We	will	Remember	him.	
	


